
November 2008 

Ms. Mary Kelly, 
Director, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
P.O. Box 300, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

-. 

Dear Mary, 

Re: Ted O'Donoghue, Knockpogue, Waterfall, Near Cork. 

The above, who is involved in waste management, has been in contact with me 
indicating that he submitted an application for additional tonnage. He is anxious that 
he would be granted same. 

regards. 

Yours sincerely, 

Batt O'Keeffe T.D., 
Minister for Education and Science 
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